
Report on the Vice- Chancellor’s visit to Yangang on 13th February, 2025 

 

On 13th February 2025, the Vice-Chancellor Professor Dr. Jyoti Prakash Tamang visited 

Sikkim University Yangang campus. A courtesy meeting took place with the Director, Provost, 

Deputy DSW, Heads and In-charges of six Departments, the Medical Officer of Yangang 

campus, and the Registrar. Prof. Tamang welcomed the new Director, Prof. Durga Prasad 

Chhetri, Provost Dr. Balram Pandey, and Dy. DSW Shri A.B. Subba. He encouraged the new 

team to collaborate on shared objectives. He also expressed gratitude to the former Director, 

Prof. Kabita Lama, and former Deputy DSW Mrs. Rinchen Ongmoo Lepcha for their roles in 

developing the University at the Yangang campus. He proposed a seminar titled "LLB 

(Limboo, Lepcha and Bhutia) Cultural Discourse" and suggested that the Limboo, Lepcha, and 

Bhutia Departments organize it on 15th March 2025 at Sikkim University Yangang Campus. 

Later that day, he participated in a monthly review meeting regarding the ongoing construction 

work of the University with officials, engineers, and contractors. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 


